
                          www.afgarea9.org/alateencon2016

ALATEEN CONFERENCE 2016
JULY 29TH - 31ST – LAKE PLACID

Creating Recovery

Change for Change – Fund Raising Project
Our North Florida Alateens are excited to help host the 2016 Conference to be held in 
July in Lake Placid, FL.  Lots of work is being done by the Committee and the local teen 
groups - organizing the program, distributing registration packets and doing fund-raising 
events.

To support our teens, the Conference Committee challenges each Al-Anon Group to pass 
a change purse (or envelope) each week for the next three months and collect whatever 
spare CHANGE each member might have.  It can be just pennies each week – but it all 
adds up!

This CHANGE will go a long way to making a CHANGE in an Alateen’s Recovery.  So dig 
into the bottom where you throw the loose CHANGE and put it to good use. 

Contributions can be made to: North FL Area Alateen Conference or your local Alateen 
Group.

NFA Alateen Conference donations should be payable to: D8 AFG Alateen

Mail to:
Attn: Alateen Conference 2016
P O Box 693
Oldsmar, FL 34677

Local Alateen - _____________________________
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